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  Pursuant to the current situation of the new round of COVID- 19 infection in various 

provinces of Thailand, which has spread rapidly and infected a high number of patients, Thammasat 

Business School, Thammasat University is extremely worried of its personnel and students.     In order to 

reduce the possibility of further infection of COVID- 19, the faculty would like to ask all lecturers, staff 

members, and students to follow the following guidelines: 

1 .  W o r k  implementation at the faculty, at home, or in temporary accommodation must 

depend on the head of each department’s consideration under the condition that there must be less than 

50 percent of the total workforce in each division and that the working period shall proceed under the 

normal individual time stamp.  Any staff who implement work at home need to send a WFH report to the 

faculty.  Above all, implementing work from home must not affect the main responsibilities and 

effectiveness of staff operations. 

2.  Any activity required by lecturers, staff members, or students within the faculty area 

must first seek a request for approval together with details of the measurements in place for the prevention 

of COVID- 19 to the Dean or a person in charge in order to strictly follow the guidelines of the Ministry of 

Public Health and the University.  

3. For lecturers, staff members and students who use the faculty area: 

- Always wear a face mask at all times 

-  A temperature test must be passed before entering the university buildings.  The test is 

located in front of the elevators both at Tha- prachan and Rangsit campuses.   If anyone fails the test or 

exhibits signs of infection, please immediately see a doctor for a further diagnoses and report back to the 

faculty. 

This announcement has been made for all personnal who use the office or the faculty  

area to strictly follow these public health measurements on the prevention of COVID-19 in order to show 

social responsibility and to prevent the virus from further spreading. 
 

The announcement is effective between 7th – 30th April 2021. 

     Given Date   April 2021 
 

(Prof. Dr. Ruth Banomyong) 
   Dean of Thammasat Business School 


